

Hodge Hill Girls' School

Bromford Road Birmingham B36 8EY

Headteacher:

Mrs Sonia Adu

Telephone:

0121 464 3094

Fax:

0121 464 6814

Email:

enquiry@hodgehgs.bham.sch.uk

Website:

www.hodgehgs.bham.sch.uk

Director of Learning

October 2019

Dear Applicant,

The Governors are seeking to appoint an inspirational and exceptional leader with the ability to lead on Quality of Learning across the school.

The successful candidate will be someone with strategic experience who has the ability to inspire, challenge and help to drive our agenda for continuous improvement.

We are looking for a committed individual who can demonstrate established practice as an outstanding teacher. You should have experience of leading on teaching and learning beyond your own classroom and securing outstanding provision and outcomes for all learners.

Hodge Hill Girls' School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects all staff to share this commitment. All aspects of pastoral care and behaviour have found outstanding in the previous Inspection Reports. We will ensure that all our recruitment and selection practices reflect this commitment. References will be taken up for those candidates short-listed for interview. The successful candidate will be subject to the Disclosure and Barring Service checks along with other relevant employment checks.

An application form is available on our school website: www.hodgehgs.bham.sch.uk. Please email completed application forms to HR@hodgehgs.bham.sch.uk.

Visits to the school prior to application are welcome, by appointment. Email Natasha Panton, HR Assistant on HR@hodgehgs.bham.sch.uk.

We reserve the right to alter our interview dates should we have an overwhelming response.

I look forward very much to receiving your application for this critical role and would like to thank you for the time taken in submitting your application.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Sonia Adu Headteacher